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Mr Warwick Anderson

General Manager – Network Regulation Branch

Australian Energy Regulator

GPO Box 3131

Canberra ACT 2601

11 May 2012
Dear Anderson 
AER Discussion Paper – NSW Public Lighting Services – NSROC Submission 
The Northern Sydney Regional Organsation of Councils (NSROC) represents seven Councils in northern Sydney: Hornsby, Hunter’s Hill, Ku-ring-gai, Lane Cove, North Sydney, Ryde and Willoughby.

For some time our councils have been concerned about the pricing processes (use and asset pricing), regulatory scrutiny, and contractual arrangements between councils and street lighting providers.

We have made representations to previous inquiries on this issue, including the 2010 NSW Department of Industry and Investment – Public Lighting Code Review.  
NSROC member councils support the submission made by the Southern Sydney Regional Organisation of Councils (SSROC) to the AER Discussion Paper. The SSROC submission indentifies our common concerns on these matters.  
For further information please contact Carolynne James, Executive Director, NSROC on cjames@nsroc.com.au telephone 9911 3595 or mobile 0403 150 499. 
Yours sincerely 
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Carolynne James, Executive Director 
Northern Sydney Regional Organisation of Councils
NSROC Councils: Hornsby, Hunter’s Hill, Ku-ring-gai, Lane Cove, North Sydney, Ryde and Willoughby.
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